Telephone: I (°a - 1pm Mon, Wed,
Fri)

Email: planningcontrol@peterborough.gov.uk
Case Officer: Mr A O Jones

Our Ref: 23/00878/CONSUL

Your Ref: ENO010133

Mr Simon Raywood
Temple Quay House
2 The Square

Bristol

BS1 6PN

Dear Mr Raywood

Planning enquiry
Proposal: Adequacy of consultation request

Site address: Cottam Solar Park Project

PETERBOROUGH

‘ CITY COUNCIL

Planning Services

Sand Martin House
Bittern Way

Fletton Quays
Peterborough

PE2 8TY

Peterborough Direct: _

31 January 2023

Further to your enquiry received on 13 January 2023, in respect of the above, the Local Planning

Authority makes the following comments:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this adequacy of consultation request.

Peterborough City Council were invited to provide comment on the Scoping Consultation (recieved
28 January 2022, our ref. 22/00822/CONSUL) and notified of the applicants intention to submit an
application on 12 December 2022 (our ref. 22/00874/CONSUL).

| trust that the above advice is of use however should you have any further queries, please do not
hesitate to contact me on the details shown at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerel

Mr A O Jones
Principal Minerals and Waste Officer





